
Webinar on "Birds of Gujarat" 

The online webinar on "Birds of Gujarat," organized by Government Science College, Vankal 

on 10 November, 2020, was a resounding success, drawing participants from across the state. 

Utilizing a virtual platform, the seminar facilitated a seamless exchange of knowledge and 

ideas despite geographic barriers. The event featured distinguished ornithologists and 

conservationists who provided valuable insights into the avian diversity of Gujarat. Dr. Rajesh 

C. Senma, the speaker, delivered a compelling presentation on Gujarat’s significance as a key 

migratory and breeding ground, supported by an array of captivating images and data. The 

seminar's interactive format included Q&A sessions, allowing participants to engage directly 

with experts. Session delved into specific topics such as habitat preservation, the impact of 

climate change on bird species, and effective birdwatching techniques. This webinar was 

designed to be both educational and practical, equipping attendees with the knowledge to 

contribute to bird conservation efforts. Additionally, participants were encouraged to join a 

virtual birdwatching event where they could apply their new skills in a simulated environment. 

The seminar concluded with a summary of key takeaways and a call to action for increased 

public involvement in bird conservation. Overall, the online seminar successfully raised 

awareness about the importance of protecting Gujarat’s avian species and fostered a strong 

sense of community among bird enthusiasts and conservationists.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

        
                  

                                                         
 

                                                          
                           

                

        
           

                     
                   


